
Does Gig Harbor need a
new Christian High School?

Tell us what you think!

Lighthouse Christian School is
exploring the possibility of
launching a new high school, and
we want YOUR input! 

Education is a deeply personal
choice, and we respect the
variety of perspectives within 
our community.

Your feedback will help us build a
strong foundation for the future.

Thank you for your participation!

Complete the online
community survey by

April 6, 2025.

Questions? Please email LCSvision@lcschool.org.

>> This survey is for all community members, and not just those with school-aged children. <<


